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Coral Class trip to Holkham – 11th December 2024 

 
 

Dear Coral Class Parents, 

 

We are very excited to be taking Coral Class to Holkham Hall to see all the 

beautiful decorations and to visit Father Christmas.  

 

They will eat their lunch at Holkham so please provide a packed lunch and a 

drink. Could they please wear uniform and a warm coat. We will travel by 

mini bus and return in time for the end of the school day. 

 

We are asking for a donation of £10 towards the cost of this trip.  

 

Please pay and give permission on Scopay.  

Many thanks 

 

Mrs P Kossowicz 

 

Polly Kossowicz 

Head teacher  


